Salford City Council - Record of Decision

I Councillor David Lancaster, Lead Member for Property, in exercise of the powers conferred on me by Paragraph K (3), of the Scheme of Delegation of the Council do hereby consider it is not appropriate to dispose of the long-term lease in Eccles multi-storey car park, to Threadneedle Investments Limited.
The Reasons are the City Council has a proper interest in the multi-storey car park, and is not compelled to dispose of that interest.
Option considered and rejected was the surrender of the lease.

Assessment of Risk: low.

The source of funding is N/A.

Legal Advice obtained Yes - Ian Sheard.

Financial Advice obtained Yes - Frank O'Brien.

The following documents have been used to assist the decision process.

The relevant documents contain exempt or confidential information and are not available for public inspection.


Contact Officer: Rob Pickering 


Tel No 793 2818

	*
This matter is also subject to consideration by the Lead Member for/ Director of and, accordingly, has been referred to that Lead Member / Director for a decision.
	 FORMCHECKBOX 


	*
This decision is not subject to consideration by another Lead Member/Director
	 FORMCHECKBOX 


	*
This document records a key decision, but the matter was not included in the Council's Forward Plan and it has been dealt with under the emergency procedure.
	 FORMCHECKBOX 


	*
This decision is urgent and is not subject to call-in, in accordance with paragraph 5 of the Decision Making Procedure Rules
	 FORMCHECKBOX 


	*
This appropriate scrutiny committee to call this decision in is the Sustainable Regeneration Scrutiny Committee.
	


Signed:  Councillor David Lancaster
Lead Member for Property
Dated:  Tuesday, 9th February, 2010 

*
This decision was published on Wednesday, 17th February, 2010.
*
This decision will come in force on Thursday, 25th February unless it is called-in in accordance with the decision making process rules.

